
Official Spokesperson's response to a media query on 

Pakistan’s official remarks in response to the media report 

on seizure of suspected material (uranium) in Bokaro last 

week  

June 10, 2021 
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DISCLAIMER: This is an approximate translation. The original is available in English on 

MEA’s website and may be referred to as the official press release. 

 

 


